
Zagreb, 15 February 2025 

 

Editorial Team 

Nonlinear Processes in Geophysics 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

On behalf of my co-authors and myself, I would like to sincerely thank you for accepting our paper 

for publication in Nonlinear Processes in Geophysics. We also extend our gratitude to the 

reviewers for their constructive suggestions and comments, which have helped improve the quality 

of our manuscript. 

 

Please find enclosed the final revised version of our manuscript, titled “Statistical and neural 

network assessment of the climatology of fog and mist at Pula airport in Croatia”. The only 

modification compared to the previously uploaded version is on lines 96–97, where we have 

updated the information about Pula Airport with the latest data from 2024. Additionally, we have 

decided to omit the supplementary materials previously uploaded, as the manuscript revisions have 

rendered them outdated and no longer of additional value. 

 

On behalf of all co-authors, I sincerely appreciate your time and consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Marko Zoldoš 

 

 

 


